
 

 

Newsletter 34 

8th June 2022 

 

 

Update Contact Details / Emergency    Infor-

mation  

If you have changed any contact details, such as 

phone numbers or your address, please let the school 

office know urgently, so that we can make contact in 

an emergency situation. 

Attendance : Well done to Year 2 Blue for 

achieving  98.7%. The overall percentage for the 

whole school was  92.1%, which is well below the 

national average. Our target for this year is 96%.

  

The lowest attenders are currently  Reception Blue. 

Parents, please make every effort for your children to 

attend regularly.  

Remember– Good attendance=good self es-

teem= good progress 

Medical Appointments: Please  make medical ap-

pointments after school, so that we do not have too 

many disruptions to your child’s learning time. 

Private Fostering-Redbridge: If you know anybody 

who is looking after a child who is not theirs, they may 

be privately fostering and need to legally notify CPAT 

to ensure the child is safe on 020 8708 3885 or by 

email CPAT.Referrals@redbridge.gov.uk 

Please visit https://www.redbridge.gov.uk/private-
fostering . Please see the flyer attached for more in-
formation 
 
SEND Family Conference-11th June 2022 

All Ukrainian families with children who have addition-

al needs are offered a free space- please find our flyer 

attached, translated into Ukrainian for them. 

The link for the event is: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/family-saturday-send-

event-tickets-292411238887 

We have also translated the flyers into a range of dif-

ferent languages- these can be downloaded FREE from 

here: 

http://redbridgeserc.org/resources/category/

translated-copies-of-conference-flyer  

Parents’ Open classroom sessions: We would like 

to invite you into school from Tuesday  12th July-

Tuesday 19th July 2022 for Open classroom ses-

sions from 9am-9.45am, to visit your child in their 

class to see them learning and their work.  

Please see the dates for each year group below: 

Date– Year Group                     Date-Year Group                                                   

12th July-Year 1                       18th July– Year 5 

13th July-Year 2                       19th  July– Year 6                 

14th July-Year 3 

15th July-Year 4 

Dear Parent/Carers,     

Welcome back! I do hope you have all enjoyed the break 

and  your Jubilee celebrations. The children, as always , re-

turned with great enthusiasm. 

Thought of the week:  

“Awareness is important; we need to empower people to 

understand the importance of protecting earth’s resource. 

Only then will we  be able to protect the environment.”       

                        ( Sarah Shafni )              

Gold Awards:   Arib. S, Aris.C, Ava. C, Zakriya. C, Aasi-

yah.B, Raneem. N & Divam. B-1G, Zoya. A-1Y,   Essa. P-3R, 

Safiyyah. R, Maaria. A, Jans.D-4R, Amber. P, Taran. S & 

Umer. W-5G, Inaayah. N, Lana. H, Safoorah. S, Wali. R, Za-

ra. A, Isra. H, Cailen. C, Zayn. Q, Mahrosh. N, Imran. A & 

Jay. M-5G                   

P4C Question: In order to develop children’s critical think-

ing skills and to reflect on their own views and those of oth-

ers, this week’s P4C  question  is:  

 

 

 

 

Please discuss this as a family, encouraging the children to 

think about this from different view points and to consider 

what is more important in life. 

Rights Respecting: 

 

 What is so great about the world 
anyway?  

We continue our work on developing children’s under-

standing of the following articles: 

Article 12 

Children have a right to say what they think should 

happen when decisions are being made that affect 

them – that is, children’s voices should be heard. 

Article 13 

Children have the right to get and share information. 

Article 29 

Education should include the development of respect 
for the natural environment.  

The government is responsible for protecting children 

from violence, abuse, neglect, poor treatment and ex-

ploitation. 
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Key Dates for 2022 

Summer Term 2022 

Tuesday 19th April 2022– Friday 22nd July20 

22 

Thursday 9th June 2022-Year 5R/5G-Trip to Muse-

um of London 

Tuesday 21st June-Parents Stubbers Residential 

Meeting at 9am in the Small hall. 

Monday 4th July-Wednesday 6th July 2022-Year 6 

Stubbers Residential trip (50 children only) 

Tuesday 5th July 2022-Year 6-Stubbers Day Trip 

(60 children only) 

Friday 8th July-End of year reports 

Tuesday 12th July-Tuesday 19th July-Open class-

room sessions from 9am-9.45am 

12th July-Year 1, 13th July-Year 2, 14th July-Year 

3, 15th July– Year 4, 18th July– Year 5 and 19th 

July-Year 6  

Friday 22nd July– Last day of the school year-Early 

finish time: 1.30pm 

Monday 11th July 2022-Additional Bank Holi-

day 

Headteacher: Jas Leverton     

 Cranbrook Primary School, The Drive, Ilford, Essex, IG1 3PS 

School Website  

I would encourage all Parents/Carers to visit the school website 

regularly to read and note new updates and information. It is full 

of key information. By the end of this week, we will have the up-

dated curriculum overviews up for you to know in advance what 

we will be focussing on for the next half-term. 

Key Dates  

Please see opposite for important key dates for your diary.   

Wellbeing Coffee Morning-Tuesday 28th June 2022 

We would like to invite you to a Wellbeing Coffee Morning. This 

will take place on Tuesday 28th June from 9.15am – 10.15am 

in the main hall. Parents/carers will have an opportunity to join 

us for refreshments, to socialise and to meet other parents. We 

will have a raffle, a gift corner and some wellbeing resources to 

give away. Under-fives are also welcome. We look forward to 

seeing you on the 28th June. 

Cranbrook School Mini Summer Fair 2022 

This year Cranbrook School will be hosting a Mini Summer Fair. 

This will take place on Wednesday 13th July from 3pm – 4pm. 

The theme is ‘Me and my Culture’. It will be a non-uniform day 

and children will be invited to make a contribution of £1 and can 

wear clothes from their own culture and heritage. There will be 

savoury snacks, cakes, ice cream and refreshments available to 

purchase on the day. Please join us for an afternoon of fun and 

celebration 

Positive behaviours and attitudes:  

Here are another two fantastic texts that will act as starting 

points for talking to your child about their feelings and behaviour. 

Your child will have heard many of these in school, but it’s al-

ways great to listen to a good story more than once! Each week 

we will add two more texts for you to explore with your child. 

Mobile Phone Reminder  

As both the wellbeing and welfare of the children is paramount to 

us we ask that you do not use your mobile phones on school 

premises. We also do not allow photos of the children to be taken 

in order to safeguard our children. This includes selfies. We en-

courage you  to 'Greet your child with a smile not a mobile'. 

 

 
Uniform Donation request 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to ask for donations of the following 

items of school uniform: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are in a position to help then please drop any 

of these items off at the school office. 

On behalf of Cranbrook Primary School, we would 

like to thank you for your kindness and for your on-

going support.  

ITEM AGE/SIZE 
  

COLOUR 

TROUSERS 6-7 + 8-9 
+ 9-10 
  

GREY 

P.E. T-
SHIRT’S 

5-6 + 6-7 RED, YEL-
LOW, BLUE, 
GREEN 
  

P.E. JOG-
GING BOT-
TOMS 

5-6 + 6-7 
+ 7-8 + 9
-10 

BLACK 
  

JUMPERS 6-7 + 8-9 
+ 9-10 

GREEN, 
GREY 
  


